
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
SPECIAL MEETING  

                                                         OCTOBER 18, 2022 
 The Lincoln Village Council met in special session on Tuesday October 18, at 7 
p.m. at the Village Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  The 
meeting was called to open bids for Construction of the Pavilion and to discuss 
plans for hiring a new Village Attorney.  Those in attendance included President 
Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk Somers and Council Members Durham, 
Gauthier, Healy, Lucas, Schick and Wambold.  
Two bids were received for the construction of the Pavilion.  One was received 
from Wassman Construction in the amount of $57,000.  The other bid was from 
Jacobs builders for $61,500.  A motion was made by Healy with support from 
Schick to accept the bids and award the contract to Wassman Construction.  
Motion carried.  A discussion followed about placing an ad in the local papers to 
find new legal counsel for the Village.   A motion was made by Wambold with 
support from Gauthier to place ads in the newspapers seeking a new Village 
Attorney.  Motion carried.   Motion to adjourn was made by Schick with support 
from Wambold.  Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
lincolnmi.com 


